
9 November 2022 

 

Endorsement of the TCFD Recommendations 

 

In line with the Task Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures (hereafter TCFD) 

recommendations, Hodogaya Chemical Group declares its endorsement of TCFD 

recommendations on 9 November 2022. 

 

Ｔhe group will actively move forward based on the idea of balancing the pursuit of 

economic value and solutions to social issues and providing value to all stakeholders to 

fulfil its responsibilities related to creating a sustainable world/society as given in the 

VISION (Target Corporate Image) appearing in the Mid-term Management Plan 

SPEED 25/30, which started from FY2021. 

 

In response to the TCFD recommendations that require companies to disclose 

information on their responses to climate change to investors and all the stakeholders, 

as a chemical company, we confront climate change and implement initiatives to reduce 

our environmental impact by "reducing greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions" and 

"creating environmentally friendly products" through technological innovation, 

proactively disclosing information which we have on our website and in the integrated 

report 2022. 

 

 

Hodogaya Chemical Co., Ltd. 

 

※Please refer to our website for more details. 

「Disclosure of Information Related to Climate Change Based on TCFD」 

https://www.hodogaya.co.jp/csr/eco/tcfd/ 

 

 

 


